
January 10, 1985 

The Rev. Fr. Arsen Barsamian, Pastor 
St. James Armenian Church 
834 Pepper Avenue 
Richmond, Virginia 23226 

Dear Father Arsen: 

As you are aware, His Eminence Archbishop Torkom Manoogian will 
visit Richmond, Virginia, on his way fr·om Atlanta and Memphis. 

His Eminence will arrive in Richmond on February 1 at 4:32 pm. 
on USAIR flight 317 from Pittsburgh, and will leave for New York 
City on Sunday evening, February 3 at 5:35 pm on Eastern flight 
#616. 

Please make the necessary arrangements for his accommodation 
and meet him at the airport. It will also be appreciated if you 
will make arrangements for meetings and Church Services. The program 
following the reception and dinner may be evolved around and connected 
with the remembrance of the 70th anniversary of the Armenian Genocide. 

May God bless you and your loved ones alHays for your concern 
in His Church. 

. cc. Parlsh Council Chgarman 

With prayers 

Father Houssig Bagdasian 
Vicar 


